
  
TRANSMITTAL FROM 
CITY COUNCIL      

Toronto’s Strategic Forest Management Plan   

Date: February 27, 2013 

To: Planning and Growth Management Committee 

From: City Council 

Wards: All Wards 

  

City Council Decision 

 

City Council on February 20 and 21, 2013, adopted Item PE18.4, and in so doing, has 
forwarded the Item to the Planning and Growth Management Committee with a request 
that the Committee recommend a new policy to City Council by June 2013, to promote 
and provide pet care facilities in all new mid-rise and high-rise developments.  

Summary 

 

City Council on February 20 and 21, 2013, considered Parks and Environment Committee Item 
PE18.4, on Toronto’s Strategic Forest Management Plan. In adopting this Item, City Council 
has requested the Planning and Growth Management Committee to recommend a new policy to 
City Council by June 2013, to promote and provide pet care facilities in all new mid-rise and 
high-rise developments.   


